




7. PRESENTATION BY THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE ON THE LANDMARK PUBLIC

ART PROJECT.

This agenda item was deferred. 

8. PRESENTATION BY D+P REAL ESTATE AND TRUTH BOX INC. REGARDING

UPDATES TO A PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT ON PARCELS 8 AND SA.

Chairperson Davis provided background on the development approval process, noting the two­
step process to designate a developer based on qualifications ensuring alignment with the 
Commission's mission followed by a design review process that includes concept plan review and 
final design approval with public comment. He continued to explain that as part of the process for 
Parcels 8 and 8a, both developers were given the opportunity to make changes to their proposals 
based on issues raised by District consultants. D+P Real Estate and Truth Box did amend their 
design while Churchill and Banks made the decision not to submit any revisions. 

Ms. Skuncik introduced Mr. Jordan Durham ofD+P Real Estate. Mr. Durham introduced to the 
team's new architecture firm, Perkins Eastman and a new parking consultant, Thornton Tomasetti. 
He then continued his presentation using a Power Point presentation that included a feedback 
summary and the scope definition which remained unchanged. Mr. Leo Patterson of Perkins 
Eastman continued to present the site context and parcel plan, parking design intent, program 
evolution, concept plans of levels one, two, five and six, and eleven, concept elevation, concept 
renderings, and implementation schedule. 

Discussion continued on sustainability and LEED certification levels. 

9. PRESENTATION BY UTILE, INC. REGARDING UPDATES TO THE PROPOSED

DEVELOPMENTS ON PARCELS 8 AND SA.

Mr. Tim Love of Utile, Inc. used a Power Point presentation to present an analysis of the 
updates to the proposed developments on Parcels 8 and 8a. His presentation included a 
program comparison of the two proposals, an overview of the Churchill and Banks' scheme 
and the pros and cons, an overview of Truth Box and D+P Real Estate's initial scheme, a 
comparison of the South Main Street view, a comparison of the ground floor plan, the view 
from the highway, and a summary of revisions. 

Discussion continued on the fairness of the process. 

10. PUBLIC COMMENT ON THE PAVILION IN DISTRICT PARK.

Four members of the public elected to provide comment regarding the updates to the proposed 
developments on Parcels 8 and 8a. 

Comments included the need for more housing and affordable housing, favoring the new 
corporate headquarters, favoring the design of the Churchill and Banks proposal, the fairness of 
the process, appreciation for D+P Real Estate and Truth Box's team responsiveness to critiques, 
dedication to sustainability, and affordable housing, frustration with process, Churchill and 
Banks' commitment to the location, and willingness to make additional changes. 
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